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Follow us on X @WhitleySchool Subscribe to our YouTube 

DATES 

June 

Tues 18th Tattenhall parents meeting at 3.15  

Wed 19th & Thur 20th— Y1-Y5 Parent and Carer’s evening 

Fri 21st—Sports Afternoon, starts at 1.30pm. Everyone invited!  

 

July 

Tues 2nd—Fri 5th Transition Week for Weaverham High School Children 

Tues 2nd—3rd  Y2 & Y3  Residential to Tattenhall  

Thu 4th—Children to spend a day in their new class 

Mon 8th—Friday 12th—Y6 Residential to Min-Y-Don (please meet at Acorns) 

Tues July 9th - Create Music Pupils to perform to the school 

Mon 15th—Y3 & Y4 Golf Sporting activity at Vale Royal Abbey Golf Club 

Thu 18th—Y4—Y6 Performance 2pm & 6pm 

Tues 23rd—9:30am Y6 Leavers Assembly  

 

Summer Club 2024 

Monday 5th—Friday 9th & Monday 12th—Friday 16th August 

Bookings can now be made via School Spider 

 

Mrs Edwards-Hodgson, Miss Lewis and Miss Jackson are looking forward to seeing you 

The children in Year 1 have now completed their phonics 

screening check, which all Year 1 pupils nationally undertook 

this week. Whilst we await the official pass mark before 

sharing results, we'd like to express our sincere gratitude to 

both our dedicated staff and supportive parents. Regular 

home reading plays a vital role in building strong phonics 

skills, and your combined efforts are crucial in helping each 

child reach their full potential.  

Calling all Year 1-5 parents and carers! Don't forget to book your ap-
pointment for our Parent and Carer’s Evening on either the 19th or 20th 

of June. It's a great opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their 
teacher. Appointments can be made through School Spider. Reception 
and Year 6 parents, a reminder that you had your parent-teacher meet-

ings last term and will be receiving your child’s end of year report in July. 
However, you're welcome to attend the "book look" during Parents' 

Evening - no appointment needed.  

Lottery Results  

Year 1—5 Teacher Meetings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 children have completed their government multiplication 

check this week, tackling 25 random questions on their times 

tables. To ensure a stress-free approach, we offered a fun 

lunchtime club throughout the year, allowing them to gradually 

build their multiplication skills. This was further supported by 

parents who championed our Homework policy and utilised TT 

Rockstars at home. The children's progress is a testament to this 

collaborative effort. We firmly believe that a strong foundation in 

times tables, essential for lightening mental workload, is key to 

unlocking future mathematical success. This importance is ech-

oed by secondary school colleagues who consistently emphasise 

the need for rapid multiplication recall.  

Year 2 and Year 3  Parents 

Does your Year 2 or 3 child dream of acing their multiplication 

check? Give them a head start with TT Rockstars! This fun online 

platform makes multiplication practice engaging. Integrate it into 

your weekly routine and watch their confidence soar.  

Mrs. Downey will soon be sending home "heat maps" to pinpoint 

areas for further practice, ensuring a smooth and successful mul-

tiplication check when they are in Year 4.  

Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Phonics Screening Check 

See Page 2 

25/05/2024 13 Charlotte Pitchford £25 

29/05/2024 4 ROLLOVER  

01/06/2024 9 Sammie Parker £50 

05/06/2024 28 Leanne Wilson £25 

08/06/2024 59 Mike Ruane £25 

12/06/2024 5 ROLLOVER   
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Thank you for bringing your child to the Whitley Rose Queen event! The children's performances in 

front of the large crowd were truly amazing, and I'm sure the experience of walking alongside the live 

brass band and parading through the village will be a treasured memory for many. The costumes were 

delightful, and the overall atmosphere brought back a nostalgic feeling for many local residents. The day 

served as a wonderful tribute to the incredible efforts made 80 years ago to liberate Europe . 



See our YouTube Video 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rpQJyxCYrCs 
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